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       SCARS

                   South Canadian Amateur

            Radio Society

             Norman, OK

        8 November 2003

The meeting was called to order by Pres. Bill, KD5DOB with 20 members and 3 guests present.  The minutes of the October meeting were read by Sec. Bill, N5UMH and approved. Treas. Jeff KT5OK gave the treasury report and after expenses for the recent class and phone bill was paid we have $XXXX.XX in the bank.

Ken, N5KUK reported that he would be attending the CORA meeting this day at noon and more would be known next month.

The VE Team tested one person this morning, with N5UMH passing the Extra exam.  Pres Bill mentioned the Tuesday and Wednesday night nets and encouraged all to check in any or all. The ARES net, The CW practice, the 10M net and 10M ragchew.

In the New Equipment area none was reported, however KT5OK offered some SCARS t-shirts for a great price. (free to those that spoke first) Don Byyrer, KJ5KB also brought some QST’s to be given away.

Old Business: Elections are to be held this month and after some discussion it was moved to suspend the rules, retain/reelect the current officers. This was seconded and the present officers were elected by acclimation.  Some well deserved accolades were given Pres. Bill Lockett for the direction the club has taken and the activities we have had, and our involvement with the City of Norman. Great job Bill.
He followed this up by saying he would like to do the 89’r Day Special , add something else possibly around the time school starts next year and have an ARES simulation exercise. 

Our Christmas party is coming up before we know it. Jake, KD5VGZ checked out several sites. Namely Furr’s Cafeteria, The Golden Corral and the Postal Training Center Marriott. After discussion and hearing the prices and dates available it was decided to have it once more at Furr’s on Tuesday the 9th at 6:30PM  Please bring a gift $5 or under. Women bring a gift for a woman and men bring a gift for a man. Looks like it’s time for some trips up to Harbour Freight…

N5KUK reported that the Weather Service will be sponsoring another Special Event on Dec 6th.  This event last year was very popular so check out the particulars at

http://www.hamradio.noaa.gov
David Grizzle will be making a presentation to the City concerning Emergency Communications in Norman and has asked Pres Bill to prepare a part of it as well. We have also been contacted by a representative of MERC, Mike Curtis of EMSA, regarding the placement of ham(s) at Hospital E R’s in times of emergency. If this is something you would be interested in contact one of the SCARS officers.
With that the meeting was adjourned.

73 de N5UMH

Bill

